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Message from President

Hello everyone, we hope you are all enjoying the warm weather.

We are proud to update a few things in this quarter: 1) 100% of our
Class of 2023 Mentees have graduated from CANership. We are
very excited to see them go off to their respective colleges and
universities and we look forward to all the amazing things that they
will accomplish. 2) We were able to host four great events
throughout this quarter and we hope to set up more events for the
future so look forward to those. A big thank you to everyone at CAN
and everyone that attends these events for making this all possible.

The board would like to
thank our sponsors for
their generous support:
BHRAGS Home Care,
BaoBao Cafe, Smoove
Ice Cream & Kulu
Desserts.

Congratulations Class of 2024
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To learn more, contact us at info@canint.org

College Search Workshop at JDHS

College Panel

Summer Workshops
CAN International partnered up with My Friends' Place NY (MFPNY)
and U3A to host two events in July: a Career Advice session and a
College Panel at the Liberty View Brooklyn Hotel in Sunset Park,
Brooklyn. We were delighted to have several families attend the
events together. Of special note was the enthusiastic participation
of high school freshmen and sophomores in the audience. Stay
tuned for our upcoming essay workshop this fall.

Q 3  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

Events this Quarter

Our College Panel event brought
together current college
students, recent graduates, and
young professionals to share
invaluable insights and tips for a
successful college journey. The
panel represented 15 colleges
and universities from around the
US and Canada. We are delighted
to have had students from all five
boroughs attend this event, and
we hope that students and
parents now have the tools they
need to make informed decisions
in the future.

Our John Dewey High School
(JDHS) College Search Workshop
was successful as we were able
to have productive and engaging
conversations with the school's
teachers about our CANership
program and how it can benefit
the bilingual students at John
Dewey High School. As former
students of John Dewey High
School, it felt very nostalgic to be
back in the evolving environment.
This was our first time back in the
building after the 2019 pandemic
and we were able to have great
conversations with the attending
students. We are committed to
stay connected with our roots and
try our best to be a positive
influence on the immigrant
student community. Thank you,
John Dewey High School, for
being there for the students and
for us, the alumni.

Thank you to the panelists
and everyone who attended
the Career Advice event. The
panelists were able to tell their
life experiences and give
advice. We hope that everyone
was able to take at least one
piece of information from the
event to heart and accelerate
their own careers or even to
choose their own career path.

Career Advice

A BIG thank you to our sponsors 
for making this all possible
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